Dear [INSERT MP’s NAME] 
House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA
I am writing as your constituent to ask that you attend an upcoming drop-in event in parliament hosted by the APPG for Outdoor Learning. 
The provision of outdoor learning experiences, especially for children and young people, is more important than ever.  Enabling better engagement with education, developing commitment to healthy outdoor activities, and establishing pro-environmental behaviours are all clear outcomes of good quality outdoor learning experiences.
The drop in event will take place on Tuesday 21st November 2023, between 9 am and 10.30 am in Room U, Portcullis House. 
During the event you will have an opportunity to:
· Look at an interactive map to find outdoor learning centres and providers within your constituency. 
· Hear more about the work of the APPG for Outdoor Learning and reflect on your own experiences of outdoor learning. 
· Meet UK Youth and receive a copy of their new Outdoor Learning Policy report. 
· Have a photograph taken to show your support for the outdoor learning sector. 
As your constituent I would be grateful if you could attend this event and support the APPG for Outdoor Learning.
To RSVP or for further information please contact Robin Millar MP, Co-Chair of the APPG for Outdoor Learning on robin.millar.p@parliament.uk 
Kind regards, 

[INSERT NAME AND FULL ADDRESS] 
